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TRAI extends the date for receipt of comments on Consultation 

Paper on Issues relating to Transition from IPv4 to IPv6 in 
India, upto 7th October 2005. 

 
 

TRAI had released a Consultation paper on “Issues relating to 

Transition from IPv4 to IPv6 in India” on 26th August,2005. Written 

comments of stakeholders on this consultation paper were requested by 

23rd September,2005. Some stakeholders including ISPAI have requested 

for more time to submit their comments due to multiple issues to be 

addressed necessitating the thorough consideration of various aspects. 

 

 It has therefore been decided to extend the date for submission of 

written comments on this consultation paper to TRAI from 23rd 

September,2005 to 7th October,2005. 

 

 Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments positively by 

7th October 2005. 

 

(S.N. Gupta) 
Advisor (CN)  
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